
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Christmas Fair is now less than five weeks away and preparations are in full 
swing! Right now, our focus is on finding the army of volunteers and helpers we need 
to make the event a success - both on the day and beforehand. 
 
 

Volunteers for the Dads’ Cafe 

 

One area where we especially need volunteers on the day is for our Dads’ Cafe - 
where we sell tea/coffee, soft drinks, snacks, cakes and hot chocolate (to tie in with 
our Polar Express theme). We’ve run the Dads’ Cafe for a few years now and it is 
always very popular but we rely on the help of dads, uncles, grandads (and the 
occasional mum!).  
 

We ideally need 4-5 volunteers for each hour-long time slot: 
 

13.30-14.30pm (need to arrive 10 mins before) 

14.30-15.30pm 

15.30-16.30pm 

16.30-17.30pm (clear up slot). 
 

If you are able to offer an hour of your time to help on the Cafe, please email us and 
let us know what time slot you would prefer. We promise it’s a lot of fun, a great 
opportunity to get involved and meet other parents and as a bonus it raises a lot of 
money for the school! 
 

Regards, 
 

Thracia and Kathryn 

Co-Secretaries 
Friends of Kilmorie  
 

 


